Juanita G. Josel Prime Timers 6709 Hansa Loop Austin, TX 78739

October 15 2015

Mr. Tom Griffith Austin Banjo Club 6105 Mesa Drive Austin, TX 78731-3738

Dear Tom,

As they say in español, "Mas vale tarde que nunca".* This is a belated thank you for your repeat performance to the St. Catherine of Siena Prime Timers. On their behalf I want to thank all the members of the Austin Banjo Club for a delightful event. It was a truly enjoyable musical time and a fun afternoon!

I'm sorry that we were not able to allot you more time. Yet, you were a big hit! We always hear positive and enthusiastic comments about the group—a perfect combination of fun and entertainment.

Thank you all for sharing your time, talent and enthusiasm with us.

Gratefully,

Juanita Josel

Chairman, Prime Timers

Juanita Josel

* "Better late than never."